

August 10, 2021

Dear Parents,

Earlier this afternoon, Governor Beshear held a press conference announcing a new executive order for all public and private schools. This order mandates the use of masks in all schools for the next 30 days.

Since this is an executive order, it does change our return to school plans. Therefore, beginning tomorrow, August 11<sup>th</sup>, all students (ages 2 and up), staff, and visitors will be required to wear masks inside school buildings.

I apologize for the short notice this gives to families – especially those preparing for their first day of school tomorrow. We do thank you in advance for your patience and flexibility with these changes. Once we have more time to review the order, we will update our return to school protocols to reflect these changes.

As we return to school for the 2021-2022 school year, we will need your continued prayers for our staff and students and all those who continue to be impacted by this pandemic.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kendra McGuire

Kendra list:

Superintendent of Schools